




 

 

 

 



 



 



Invitation for online interactive session(s) organised by 
IICM, Ranchi 
Inbox 

 
Anshul Agarwal <aagarwal.iicm@coalindia.in> 
 

Tue, Nov 2, 2021, 
2:28 PM 

 
 
 

to me 

 
 

Dear Madam, 
 
Greetings from IICM Ranchi !! 
 
As discussed with you over telephone, we are doing an Online Preparatory Program for 
Retiring Executives from 15-11-2021 to 17-11-2021. The training program will be conducted 
virtually through CISCO Webex and participants across our company will join from their 
respective locations. As of today, we have received 17 nominations and it is expected that 
approx. 35 participants from different subsidiaries will attend this program. 
 
Following are the program details : 
 
Preparatory Program for Retiring Executives 
Duration : 3 days 
 
Who will attend: 
Executives Above 55 years 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 





























 
On Thursday, 11 February, 2021, 04:28:35 am IST,
karl.white@usu.edu <karl.white@usu.edu> wrote:
 
 
Dear Anupam Mishra,
CONGRATULATIONS! You have been selected to receive
an award of 800 US Dollars to assist with your activities
on World Hearing Day for 2021. This funding is possible
because of the collaborative work of the World Health
Organization, the World Hearing Forum, and the Coalition for
Global Hearing Health. Your application was one of 52
selected from the total of 133 applications submitted. There
were many worthy applications that we were unable to
approve because of the limited available funds. Your
application was judged to be one of the best.
We remind you that you are required to submit a brief
report with photos to WHO by 20 March 2021. Photos must
include a signed declaration of consent from recognizable
persons in the photographs. The reporting forms
are available here and a consent form for photos is available
on page 37 of the Toolkit for World Hearing Day found here.
To transfer the award money to your bank, we need the
following information. This information must be exact. Please
check with your bank to verify the details.
Name of Bank:
SWIFT / BIC:
IBAN / Account Number:
The name on your bank account:
Your postal address:
Please send the above information tobeth.blaser@usu.edu at
your earliest convenience, but no later than February 19,
2021.Within two weeks of when we receive this information,
you will receive USD 800.
We send our best wishes for your success
on World Hearing Day and look forward to hearing about your
accomplishments. 
Sincerely,
Karl R. White

28/06/22, 6:02 PM
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